Date submitted (UTC-11): 8/25/2018 2:37:11 AM

First name: Charles Last name: Pfeifer Organization:

Title:

Official Representative/Member Indicator:

Address1: Address2: City: State:

Province/Region: Zip/Postal Code:

Country:

Email: charlesdpfeifer@gmail.com

Phone: Comments:

Protect wild, roadless areas in the Tongass

Dear U.S. Forest Service Interim Chief Vicki Christiansen,

I am writing to urge you to continue to protect wild, roadless areas in the Tongass.

I want nature and truly wild places to exist. We need them to exist. But right now, the U.S. Forest Service is considering a plan to open up the wildest places in our largest national forest, the Tongass, to commercial logging and the road building that accompanies it.

The Tongass has trees that have been standing for 800 years. It would be a tragedy open up the wildest parts of this forest to commercial logging and road building.

Sincerely,

Charles Pfeifer 5 johnson's Grant Woburn, MA 01801